
 

June 30, 2024 
 

 
Bay Area Black Nurses Association  
Dr. Cynthia Stacy 
4900 Shattuck Avenue, Suite #22537 
Oakland, California  94609 
 
Dear Dr. Stacy: 

 

CONGRATULATIONS!!! 
 

Your chapter won – Highest number of LPN/LVN members  
 for the Large Chapter category 

 

As part of the NBNA Membership Campaign for 2024 “Recruiting, 

Retaining and Engaging Members”. We are honoring chapters in 
four distinct categories.  The categories are:  Grand (120 plus members), 
Large (80-119 members), Mid-Size Chapter (40-79 members), and Small 
Chapter (8-39 members). 
 

Your chapter have 7 LPN/LVN members 
 

The chapter will be presented with a certificate at the conference.  
 

Thank you for your support of NBNA and the 2024 Membership Campaign.  
You will be honored at the NBNA conference in San Francisco, California, 
July 23-28, 2024.  Please review the final information in WHOVA for the 
actual time and room location of the presentations on Saturday. 
 
 

Sincerely, 

Dr. Marcia Lowe               

Marcia Lowe, PhD, RN, GERO-BC      
NBNA 2nd Vice President and Membership Chair 
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